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 Honourable Purpose 
 

 
Respect Compassion Co-operation Stewardship 

 
18th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Physics Trip to Geneva and CERN 
 
The physics department is organising a trip to Geneva, with an excursion to see the particle accelerator at 
CERN. It is a two-night trip to Geneva which will give students a chance to explore this beautiful city and 
visit the United Nations. 
 
The trip is organised to fly from Manchester airport on Friday 26th January at 6am and return on the 
evening of Sunday 28th January at 8pm. The excursion to CERN will be on the Saturday and the UN on the 
Friday afternoon. 
  
The cost of the trip is quoted at £540 which covers flights, accommodation at the Meininger Hotel in 
Geneva with continental breakfasts, a tour of the United Nations, and a game of bowling on the Friday 
night. This cost could fluctuate slightly if the air fare increases, or we do not fill the trip with 20 students. 
The hotel rooms are currently being held for us, but there is a limit for how long they will hold them, so to 
secure your place please could you pay a £200 deposit via ParentPay by Friday 13th October. If you have 
any issues with the payments system or need to discuss financial support please contact 
Trips@allhallows.org.uk  
 
We are travelling with a company called WST and the insurance for the trip is included. If you would like to 
see the insurance policy then please let me know and I will forward it to you. 
 
Students will need to follow the relevant travel guidelines at the time of travel and have 6 months left on 
their passport when we travel. 
 
If you cannot pay the deposit by Friday 13th October but would like to go, please contact 
Trips@allhallows.org.uk 
 
Please provide full consent and medical details when paying in ParentPay 
 
Places are limited to 20 and will be given out on a first come first served basis in order of those who have 
paid online for the trip. 
 
If you have any queries please not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr J Faulkner 
Faculty Leader of Science 
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